
From the Archives – September Edition 

It seems as though summer has flown, and we are now on the cusp of Fall. Cooler days and nights and the 

beginning of the autumnal season. September brings us all together for our first meeting after a busy 

summer. As we enjoy our annual Fall Flower Show, let us take a look at a Fall Flower Show from 1986. This 

spectacular range of colours really shows the beauty which is Fall. Purple, orange, red and yellow dominate 

the colour palette. The Fall Flower Show reminds us of the bounty of gardens and change of the season 

before us. I hope you have enjoyed this glimpse back in time. See you all next month. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 


